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  Note by the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 Further to the measures contained in the note by the President of the Security 

Council of 30 August 2017 (S/2017/507) and in an effort to enhance the efficiency 

and transparency of the Security Council’s work, including the work of its subsidiary 

bodies, the members of the Council have agreed on the following: 

 (a) The members of the Security Council reaffirm that the informal 

consultation process for the selection of the Chairs should take place in a balanced, 

transparent, efficient and inclusive way; 

 (b) The members of the Security Council stress that this informal consultation 

process should take into account the need for a shared responsibility and a fair 

distribution of work for the selection of the Chairs among all members of the Council, 

bearing in mind the capacities and resources of members.  
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